
TUESDAY 11TH JULY 

Children are to come to school in school uniform. They will be leaving Chilham St 

Mary’s after lunch by minibus to arrive at the venue for 2pm. 

They can change in to pool attire at Kent College. Hats, sunglasses, hula skirts – 

dress to impress!! They must not forget their swimming costume though! 

Please make sure the children are covered in a high factor as it looks like it’s 

going to be hot, hot, hot!  

Parents can join us from 2pm. Parents are not allowed to swim, but do wear your 

beach gear! Please bring your own picnics – it’s a beautiful venue, so be as posh 

as you like! 

Parents - please bring lilos and inflatables.  

Please make other arrangements for siblings – this is a special treat for our 

Year 6’s only. 

We will need to vacate the venue by 4.30pm, so all children must be collected by 

parents before this time. Please let the school office know if someone else will 

be collecting your child. 


